MUPY students participated in the 58th IPSF World Congress

Aug 01, 2012

The International Pharmaceutical Students’ Federation helded the 58th IPSF world Congress during
1-11 Ausust, 2012 at Hurghada, Egypt. Our MUPY students, Mr. Pien Pleonbunnakit and Mr. Theerawat
Nonthasawadsee, has participated at the Congress in order to exchange knowledge on pharmacy
professional and role of pharmacists with other countries.
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